Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195

mgasses@barrington.nh.gov

Interest in Serving on the Barrington Planning Board

The Barrington Land Use Office is currently seeking individuals interested in serving as members of the
Planning Board. Members of the Board are appointed by the Select Board to serve three-year terms or as
otherwise prescribed by law. The Planning Board typically meets two times a month on the first and third
Tuesday. The Board is tasked with the review of applications as well as the development of ordinances
and regulations reflective of the community’s desires based upon the Master Plan.

If you are interested in learning more about the Planning Board and appointment to it, please be
sure to contract the Land Use Office and fill out the attached request.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Marcia J. Gasses )

Town Planner
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***Applications may be submitted to: birvine@barrington.nh.gov



